Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2016 4:14 PM

To: ‘Bob Asher'; NMSLO (Carlsbad/lon Dolly); NMSLO (Hobbs/Amber Grroves); NMSLO (Hobbs/Mathew
Hagman); Naranjo, Mark M.; NMSLO (Santa Fe/Dana Vackar Strang)

Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD; Katie Parker

Subject: RE: C-141 Initial/Final Report (Chamaeleon BIN State Com. #1H)

Bob,

Analytical data was requested to document the removal of contaminants from soil, resulting from a produced fluid
release.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210

0O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Bob Asher [mailto:BobA@yatespetroleum.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2016 2:45 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; NMSLO (Carlsbad/lon Dolly); NMSLO (Hobbs/Amber Grroves); NMSLO (Hobbs/Mathew
Hagman); Naranjo, Mark M.; NMSLO (Santa Fe/Dana Vackar Strang)

Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD; Katie Parker

Subject: RE: C-141 Initial/Final Report (Chamaeleon BIN State Com. #1H)

Mike,
Is the requested sampling based on the depth to ground water is less than 50 feet and a site ranking of 20?7

Thank you.

Robert Asher

Sr. Environmental Supervisor
Health & Environmental Department

Yates Petroleum Corporation
Yates Safety Begins With YOUR Safety

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]

Sent: Thursday, May 05, 2016 4:19 PM

To: Bob Asher; NMSLO (Carlsbad/Ion Dolly); NMSLO (Hobbs/Amber Grroves); NMSLO (Hobbs/Mathew Hagman);
Naranjo, Mark M.; NMSLO (Santa Fe/Dana Vackar Strang)




Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD
Subject: RE: C-141 Initial/Final Report (Chamaeleon BIN State Com. #1H)

Bob,

OCD requests a representative sample be obtained from the overspray area for confirmation. | will hold processing the
submitted C-141 pending analytical results.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Bob Asher [mailto:BobA@yatespetroleum.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 05, 2016 9:55 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; NMSLO (Carlsbad/lon Dolly); NMSLO (Hobbs/Amber Grroves); NMSLO (Hobbs/Mathew
Hagman); Naranjo, Mark M.; NMSLO (Santa Fe/Dana Vackar Strang)

Subject: C-141 Initial/Final Report (Chamaeleon BIN State Com. #1H)

Thank you.

Robert Asher

Sr. Environmental Supervisor
Health & Environmental Department
Yates Petroleum Corporation

105 S. 4™ Street

Artesia, NM 88210

575-748-4217 (Office)

575-365-4021 (Cell)

Yates Safety Begins With YOUR Safety

This message may contain confidential information and is intended for the named recipient only. If you
are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action
in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be
guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed,
arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors
or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification
is required please request a hard-copy version.
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